
Chairs Report 2022/ 2023 

 

This year has been very successful year with regards to fund raising for the school and all the children 

have enjoyed the events that have been run on behalf of the PTFA, Christingle, school disco, advent 

fair, wreath making and the strawberry fair to name a few, a lot of work goes into theses events on 

the day and behind the scenes and with that in mind I would like to say thank you to PTFA committee 

for helping make theses event possible.  

 

In total we raised an amazing £2739.29 this past school term, which some money of this has been 

spent on the children already, The PTFA funds have supported a new Buddy bench for the play 

ground, this was so that the children can have some quiet time along with any children budding up, I 

have seen and heard lots of laughter and chit chat amongst the children whilst on the bench, we also 

purchased a picnic bench with the design of the school through the years to celebrate the school 

160th anniversary. The library has also had a a lot of money spent on with books being updated for all 

year groups to enjoy. 

 

Current Officer and Roles  

Chair – Louise king  

Vice Chair – Helen Deering 

Tracy Knight – Treasure 

Rachel Maddocks – Secretary  

 

A special thank you goes out to Tracy who stepped down as treasurer last year, and with no one 

taking up the post Tracy continued to support the PTFA with her role and has been a great asset, 

Helen Deering as vice chair has taken on the role of sponsorship for the library, collecting all the 

raffle prizes for the events. A special thank you goes to Miss Jackson and Miss Wass and the rest of 

the teaching staff for helping with enquires, manning stalls at events, setting up for events and 

staying late for the school disco.  

 

Events that we have in the planning for the next school term are: 

 

Christingle  

Christmas School disco  

Wreath making event  

Strawberry fair  

 



We are always looking to more active members of the PTFA, we have a AGM yearly around 

September or October, and a few planning meetings across the year, if you have a spare time to help 

plan and run events then your help would be greatly appreciated, alternatively  if you have any ideas 

on  how to do some more fundraising then please get on contact with Louise King by email to 

cavendishceprimaryptfa@gmail.com 

 


